
 
NOTICE 

Town of Cottage Grove 

Public Hearing on Comprehensive Plan Amendments 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town Board of the Town of Cottage Grove will hold a public hearing 

at 7 p.m. on Monday, January18, 2021.  The hearing will be held at the Town Hall, 4058 County 

Road N; Cottage Grove, WI. 

 

The public hearing will be held to gather public input on proposed amendments to the Town of 

Cottage Grove Comprehensive Plan. The Comprehensive Plan sets a vision and implementation 

program for the future growth, development, and preservation of the Town. The proposed 

amendments would alter Map 1: Jurisdictional Boundaries, Map 10: Future Land Use to adjust 

designations of certain parcels between the “Agricultural Preservation Area” and “Commercial 

Development Area”, and certain text and figures in the Vision and Directions volume related to the 

Town’s transfer of development rights program and other matters.  The proposed amendments and 

the Town’s full Comprehensive Plan are available on the Town’s Web page at 

http://www.tn.cottagegrove.wi.gov/, or by contacting the Town Clerk at 839-5021 or 

clerk@towncg.net.  Written comments should be submitted to the Town Clerk, who will forward 

them to the Board.  

 

Kim Banigan 

Clerk 

http://www.tn.cottagegrove.wi.gov/
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